
From: Janice Clark
To: LRO
Subject: SB 1529
Date: Sunday, February 4, 2018 3:23:09 PM

Senate Revenue Committee

Please do not allow the tax break that Trump and Congress passed be allowed to apply to
Oregon taxes. The more moneyed classes do not deserve more tax breaks than the rest of us.
Trickle down money has never worked. The money to the top causes income inequality  which
is not good for democracy. The money should be collected for needs in Oregon such as
schools, PERS liability, underfunded departments and, lower college tuition. Since 2015
Oregon has given S-corporations, partnerships and limited liability companies a lower tax rate
on their business income. This needs to end now. The state needs to take care of all its people.
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